
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Request 
 
I would like to know if any children currently in year 
7 have been offered a school place under the Fair 
Access Protocol (FAP) at Golborne High School, 
Lowton Road, Golborne WA3 3EL since September 
2023 and including January 2024. 

Response 
 
I am able to confirm that no children currently in 
year 7 have been offered a school place under the 
Fair Access Protocol (FAP) at Golborne High 
School since September 2023 and including 
January 2024. 

 


